
January 22, 2023 

Rebecca Needham 

Resident of Dickinson, ND 

 

I strongly urge you to vote, “do not pass” on SB 2123. If this bill passes, not only will it be a 

form of censorship in schools, colleges, libraries, art galleries, museums, theaters, and 

businesses, it will criminalize the teachers, librarians, artists, and business owners who support 

the right of all people to choose for themselves, what they see, read and hear. 

This bill goes against my beliefs and I do not want you to pass SB 2123. 


